
WINTER IS COMING:
LET’S GROW VEGGIES
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Farm + Food Lab

The warm season is coming to a close, but the 
cool season veggies are just starting!

Lettuces, kale, carrots, peas, broccoli are but a 
few that will not only survive but thrive in
our mild winters. University of California 

Master Gardeners will discuss how to transition 
to a cool season veggie garden.

Free, open to the public

Registration Required
 

Presented by the 
UCCE Master Gardeners of Orange County 

http://mgorange.ucanr.edu/      http:mgorange.ucanr.edu\Gardening_Hotline\

In Partnership with Solutions for Urban Ag
www.solutionsforurbanag.org 
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